
 

It has been another busy few months 
here at Lyndhurst. Our students have 
been busy learning new things. They 
have participated in Halloween and 
Remembrance Day Activities and are 
beginning to work on our upcoming 
Christmas concert.  We continue to focus 
on our School Goal to improve Reading 
skills as well as working on developing 
Social Emotional Skills and Helping 
Others. 

OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER REVIEW: 

 

Capoeira school wide event finished with a 

performance for families 

Young People’s concerts for grades 4-7 on --Oct. 
7 & Nov. 2 

Volleyball wrapped up with a playday at Burnaby 
North. Thanks to Mr. Parish, Ms. Harrison, Mr. 
Heard and Ms. Tong for their support 

Earthquake Drill on Oct. 17 

Halloween Costume parade on Oct. 31  

Leadership students had We Scare Hunger Food 
drive.  Thanks to Ms. Singh for organizing this 
opportunity 

Remembrance Day Assembly was held on Nov. 

8th 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 5th – Performance for all students at 
Stoney Creek. We will leave school at 1:00 to 
walk to Stoney   

December 6th – Early Dismissal – students 

leave at 2:10  

Christmas Concert –Polar Express - Dec. 17 at 

1:00 and 6:00 

December 20th - Last Day of School before 

Winter Break, Report Cards come home.   

School starts again on January 6th. 

 

 

 

 

 


